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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 623 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 16/02/2019.  
 
Since October 2017, NHS providers and non-NHS providers have been legally required to recover 
full charges for services that are not immediately necessary or urgent, in advance of providing 
them. 
 
Please could you tell me: 
 
1. What is the total amount of revenue that the Trust brought in by these charges? 

I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have requested.   
 
2. What is the total cost (or estimated cost) to the Trust of implementing these rules? (Including 
staffing costs). 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have requested.   
The cost of implementing these rules have been absorbed into the current staff role. 
 
3. Please provide a breakdown of all the charges that have been collected by the Trust. This 
should be itemised by the list of categories that is included in the overseas patient upfront tariff 
price list. For each speciality/category, please state: 
(a) the total number of times that patients have been charged for this category of treatment;  
(b) the total amount of money collected for this category of treatment. 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information that you have requested.   
 

https://improvement.nhs.uk/resources/overseas-patient-upfront-tariff/
https://improvement.nhs.uk/resources/overseas-patient-upfront-tariff/

